
Supported by the Greater North Clairemont Recreation Advisory Group and City Council 
Offices District 2 and 6, the community is seeking to name the new Nature Exploration Area 
at the Gershwin Neighborhood Park after the deceased Jennifer Jones.  She was the young 
mother of two children and frequent patron at Gershwin Neighborhood Park.  She was an 
environmentalist and shared her love for nature with her family and friends.  It was her 
dream to create a Nature Exploration Area at Gershwin Neighborhood Park and initiated 
plans for this before her accidental death.   
 
Your approval for this naming action is appreciated as the Jennifer Jones Memorial Nature 
Exploration Area.  This action is scheduled for the Parks and Recreation Board June 20, 2019 
meeting. 


